
 

T h e  A s s o c i a t i o n  w a s  e s t a b l i s h e d  t o  p r o v i d e  p r o t e c t i o n  i n  t h e  u n l i k e l y  e v e n t  that your life, annuity or health 

insurance company becomes finan cially unable to meet its obligations and is taken over by its i nsurance 

d epartment. If this should happen, the Association will typically arrange to continue coverage and pay claims, in 

a ccordance with [STATE] law, with funding from assessments paid by ot her insurance companies.  (For purposes 

of this n otice, the terms “insurance company” and “insurer” include health maintenance organizations



Notice of Protection Provided by [State] 
Life and Health Insurance Guaranty Association 
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Insurance companies and agents are not allowed by [STATE] law to use the existence of the Association or its 
coverage to encourage you to purchase any form of insurance or HMO coverage. When selecting an insurance 
company, you should not rely on Association coverage. If there is any inconsistency between this notice and 
[STATE] law, then [STATE] law will control. 
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